Conference on 
Chemistry in Societal and Environmental needs
Chennai, August 29-31, 2011
 
To
Dr. D. B. Boralkar
Former Member Secretary of MPCB
602, Amar Residency, ST Road,
Deonar, Mumbai 400 088


Dear Dr. Boralkar,

I am sending this mail on behalf of the organizers of conference on 'Chemistry in Societal and Environmental Needs' to be held at Triple Helix Auditorium, Central Leather Research Institute (CLRI), Chennai between 29th and 31st August, 2011.  We would like to thank you for having accepted our invitation to deliver a lecture in this conference. 

We are in the process of getting the book of abstracts ready and would like very much to receive from you a synopsis of your invited talk (about 1 page) and a short CV by the 25th June, 2011. We would appreciate receiving from you a ‘’PDF’’ of your presentation which we could then make copies of and put into a CD and distribute it to all the participants. The final schedule of lectures and all the other details will be sent to you by the last week of July, 2011.
With Regards,

Yours sincerely
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Aruna Dhathathreyan
Scientist F, CLRI, Chennai

